NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION
OF THE
TEMPLE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of the
Planning Commission of the City of Temple City to be held
on October 14, 2014, has been cancelled.

Jennifer Venters, Planning Secretary

DATE POSTED: October 10, 2014

| hereby certify under penalty of perjury under the laws of the State of California that the
foregoing agenda was posted on the Civic Center bulletin board not less than 72 hours
prior to the meeting.



